
 

To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal 
Re: HAHS School Update Message - Keystone Exams Postponed  
Date: December 7, 2020 
 

Good evening,  
 
The ​Keystone Exams that were scheduled for this week​, Literature (Tuesday, 12/8), Algebra I 
(Wednesday, 12/9), and Biology (Thursday, 12/10), ​are POSTPONED​.  The school district will be 
moving to a remote learning environment in the coming days.   Additional information about 
remote learning will be forthcoming.  
 
Since only learners scheduled to take the exams were reporting to HAHS this week,​ learners 
will not need to report to HAHS the next three days, beginning Tuesday, 12/8​. ​ Learners 
should follow their independent work days​ that have already been scheduled for this week.  
 
Please note that the ​HCCTC will still be in session tomorrow, Tuesday 12/8​.  Transportation, 
including morning and afternoon bus runs and transportation to and from the HCCTC, as we 
have used throughout the year, will still be available.  Learners utilizing this transportation will 
be able to report to HAHS until their time begins at the CTC.  
 
We apologize for the late notice this evening, but we wanted everyone to be aware of the 
expectations for tomorrow, Tuesday 12/8.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Travis R. Lee, 
HAHS Principal  

 


